From: Customer Service Mailbox E X ' O O 5
Sent time: 07/26/2021 11:15:38 AM = e ¥ W i _ A

To: William Gartz <william. gartz@gmail.com>
BCe: Customer Service Mailbox
Subject: RE: Cancel Utilities

Hello Mr. Gartz,
I forwarded your email to our Utility Billing Team. They will respond to your email as their workload allows.

a Bests wishes for a smooth move. Take care!

%

g

Angie

p. Angie Moreau (she/her)
& Customer Service Supervisor

3’* City of Mercer Island
* 206.275.7626 | www.mercerisland.gov/

Notice: Emails and attachments may be subject to disclosure pursuant to the Public Records Act (chapter 42.56 RCW).

Due to the regional COVID-19 outbreak, many City of Mercer Island staff are now working remotely. Responses to emails and phone calls may take
additional time as we have modified our operations. Thank you for your patience.

From: William Gartz <william.gartz@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 10:22 AM

To: Customer Service Mailbox <customerservice@mercergov.org>
Subject: Re: Cancel Utilities

Thank you for the information.

~  I'm writing to notify Mercer Island Utility to cancel our water service account account at 7703 W Mercer Way, Mercer island WA
as of August 3,2021. The buyer of the home will notify you regarding starting service for the same address, but different
responsibility.

‘ The final invoice can be mailed to:
William Gartz

PO Box 17639
. Seattle, WA 98127
R
I have notified Recology.

Please provide confirmation of receipt of this notice. Thanks
bill
William Gartz

¢ | +1-206-295-1987
e | william.gartz@gmail.com

On Jul 20, 2021, at 11:23 AM, Customer Service Mailbox <customerservice@mercergov.org> wrote:

Hello Mr. Gartz,



